
 

 

 

 

 

 
Barberito Photographers would like to welcome all St. Paul’s students to the 

2015-2016 school year. BPI is proud to again have the privilege of 

photographing your son during these most memorable school years.  

 

Parents, Barberito Photographers will be at your school on August 6
TH  

& 7
th
, 

2015 to photograph all students for their identification card and yearbook 

portraits. At this time you may purchase portrait packages to suit your family 

needs from the enclosed brochure.  

 

Barberito Photographers provides you with two options of purchasing 

portraits. Your first option for purchasing is to send in your portrait package 

brochure with your son or daughter the day of the portrait program or your 

second option is to go online to our website and purchase your school day 

portraits prior to your picture day.  Listed below are steps to help guide you 

through ordering portraits online. 

 

 Go to WWW.BARBERITOPHOTOGRAPHERS.COM   

 You will see a section titled “Order School Photos”  

 Press “Click Here to Order!” 

 You will be prompted to enter your code- SPSSD15 

 View and select your package and style 

 Follow the step by step payment instructions 

 Please print an extra copy of the receipt  and send it with your son    

on picture day 
 ** PLEASE NOTE **  The website will no longer take orders after midnight on 

August 5
th

 

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions (504) 455-6818. 
 

*Disclosure- All information received will be destroyed by our contracted company Shred-It immediately 

following this mail out. 

 

THANK YOU,  

 

BARBERITO PHOTOGRAPHERS 

 

 
3206 Taft Park Metairie, LA 70002 

(504)455-6818                     Email: BPI3206@cox.net           barberitophotographers.com 

http://www.barberitophotographers.com/
mailto:BPI3206@cox.net

